
LANTERN SLIDE DEPARTMENT.
On account of the ever increasing demand for 

stereoptieon views illustrating the work of our own 
mission fields, the Foreign Mission Committee have 
organized a Lantern Slide Department, which has 
already proved a great success. This department is in 
charge of Rev. David MaeLaren. who is prepared to 
offer his services for lectures with lantern views on 
all or any of our Foreign Mission fields. There are 
seven sets of lantern slides artistically colored—each 
set accompanied liy a printed lecture, descriptive of 
the pictures. Two of these lectures arc on India, one 
on China, one on Korea, one on Trinidad, one on For­
mosa, ami one on tin- Northwest Indians. In addition 
to these there is an 8th set of slides with notes, en­
titled “(llimpses ol all our Mission Fields.” Mr. Mae 
Larcn has a special set of nearly 1UU colored slides, 
constituting a "Bird's eye view of all our Foreign 
Miss ons.’’

All of these sets, except the “Bird's eye view" van 
lie rented from the F. M. office, at $2.(10 per night, or 
$1.00 for three or more nights. The charge when Mr. 
MaeLaren lectures himself, is $."i.(HI, or $4.00 for suc­
cessive nights in neighboring congregations.

For further information wr'te Rev. David Mae­
Laren. 480 Confederation Life Building. Toronto.

LITERATURE.
The Foreign Mission office has a large stock of 

the most recent publications and supplies for Mission 
Study Classes and Sabbath School Libraries. The last 
few years have seen a great increase in the number 
of interesting books on missionary subjects. Perhaps 
the most important missionary book published re­
cently, is "The Decisive Hour of Christian Missions."
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